
FC2- 394/2024 s Forest Headquarters, 
Vazhuthacaud, 
Thiruvananthapuram - 14.
Ph: 0471-2529243, 2529325 
E-mail: apccf-sa.for@kerala.gov.in 
Date : 26.03.2024

From

The Chief Conservator of Forests, 
Nodal Officer, F(C)Act 
Forest Headquarters, Vazhuthacaud, 
Thiruvananthapuram.

To

The Divisional Forest Officer, 
Thiruvananthapuram.

S u b  Forest & Wildlife Department -  Proposal for the diversion of 0.3 ha 
of forest land for the purpose of Peppara Small Hydro Electric 
Project in Thiruvananthapuram Division - regarding.

R e f Proposal No. FP/KL/HYD/26932/2017.

Attention is invited to the proposal for the diversion of forest land for 

Peppara Small Hydro Electric Project under reference cited. On scrutiny of the 

proposal it is found that no proper site inspection report and recommendation 

furnished by you. Hence you are requested to furnish proper site inspection 

report and recommendation to this office within 2 days.

Sir,

Yours faithfully

Chief Cons
Nodal C
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